Director’s Report for October 26, 2015
1.) We are still looking for a few more staff to fill in positions at all 4 child care sites.  I don’t know if Sarah and I will ever get the sites fully staffed because now we are in the cold and flu season and many of our new staff who have no immunities to anything are calling in sick.  We have had a lot of sickness going around already.  I wonder what this winter will bring.

2.) Willard and Lakeview will be two of the sign up locations for Toys for Tots again this year.  Low income families will be able to sign up at either location to receive toys for their children for Christmas.
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3.) We have been blessed this year with seven work study students from UNL.  This makes a huge impact on the Willard payroll.  UNL pays up to $3000.00 of each of their salaries for the school year or $1500.00 a semester.   We have requested work study students every year but have not gotten anyone to apply.  This year we have seven!  Yea!  

